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To:         CA Privileged Access Manager Customers
From:     The CA Privileged Access Manager Product Team
Subject:  End of Return Material Authorization (RMA) Program for CA Privileged Access Manager

On behalf of CA Technologies, we appreciate your business and the opportunity to provide you with high-quality, innovative software and services.  As part of our ongoing commitment to customer success, we regularly release updated versions of our products. 

Effective immediately, CA Technologies will no longer offer a Return Material Authorization (RMA) program for the model 304L hardware appliances (unless CA Technologies has a contractual obligation to continue providing the RMA program to you). These models will now be covered by a 3 year onsite repair contract from the manufacturer, MBX, included in the purchase price of the appliance. In addition an additional 3-year extended warranty is available for purchase up to 3 years after the initial purchase date of any 304L. CA Technologies will cease to charge support fees on the model 304L devices as of October 31, 2017. Details of this warranty coverage is available here: https://support.ca.com/phpdocs/0/common/hardware_support_privileged-access-mgr.pdf

Effective October 31, 2017, CA Technologies will no longer offer a Return Material Authorization (RMA) program for the model 102P and 206P hardware appliances as they are no longer under manufacturer’s warranty (unless CA Technologies has a contractual obligation to continue providing the RMA program to you). After October 31, 2017, you will have the option to renew maintenance for the software portion only of the hardware appliance.  Should the hardware appliance itself become defective you will need to consider purchasing a replacement unit.  

If you have any questions regarding the support schedule, please contact CA Privileged Access Manager Support at CA Support Online, or your local CA Account Manager, Customer Success Manager or CA Customer Care where you can submit an online request using the Customer Care web form.  You can also call CA Customer Care at +1-800-225-5224 in North America or see the Support Phone Directory for the local number in your country.

Your success is very important to us, and we look forward to continuing our successful partnership with you.

Regards,
CA Privileged Access Manager Product Team
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